



ENCOMPASS DANCE

JULY 2025

WELCOME TO OUR

Monthly Newsletter



Studio Life This Month

July has been full of energy! We held our firstever workshop with Kaiden Cahill-Rhodes, which was a fantastic experience for everyone involved. Although quite a few dancers couldn't make it this time, those who did brought amazing energy and picked up so much in just one session. We're already looking ahead to organising more workshops like this in the future.

We also hosted our first Encompass children's party, — packed with fun, dancing, and games. These parties are now available to book—keep reading for more info!

<u>In this</u> newsletter

Studio updates, workshops, top tips, exam info, film recommendation, a look ahead to august and more!

Key Dates for August

August 1 – Newsletter & invoices sent out to families

August 3 - Saturday Class Change letter sent out

August 7 - Invoices due

August 10 - Exam information will be sent out





Encompass Hoodies

Encompass hoodies are now available to order—perfect for classes, warm-ups, or cozy everyday wear. Simply ask in person or send us a message to place your order. Orders are accepted year-round, so you can be ready and comfortable for the cooler months ahead!



Have Your Say

We'll be sending out an anonymous feedback form very soon, and we'd really love to hear from you. Whether it's something you're loving, something that could be improved, or just general thoughts—it all helps. Your honest feedback plays a big part in how we shape the future of the studio, and we're always open to learning, improving, and growing.



Guest Dance Teacher

ENERGISING WORKSHOP WITH NEW CHOREOGRAPHY

Our first-ever dance workshop with Kaiden Cahill-Rhodes was an exciting and inspiring day for everyone involved. Dancers worked through challenging choreography that introduced new styles and techniques, encouraging them to step outside their comfort zones and develop their skills in fresh ways. The session emphasized fast-paced movement, musicality, and expression, offering valuable training in a supportive environment.

We've shared videos of the workshop on our Facebook page so you can see the dancers in action and get a feel for the energy and creativity that filled the studio.

Workshops like this provide an important opportunity to learn from different teachers and choreographers, broadening dancers' experience and helping them grow both technically and artistically. We're eager to offer more workshops like this in the future to keep inspiring our dance family.





Exam Oportunities

MORE INFO WILL BE SENT OUT SOOON

We're excited to be planning our first set of dance exams for early 2026, giving some of our dancers the chance to build confidence and celebrate their progress.

The exams will follow the respected bbodance syllabus, which supports dancers to develop their skills through a gradual, structured build-up. Exams are usually offered to full classes or groups based on readiness, so some dancers may take part now, while others might have the opportunity in future sessions.

More detailed information and an interest form will be sent out soon, so please keep an eye out!

To help dancers prepare for both exams and a performance opportunity, we're planning a spring showcase in 2026.



September Enrolment

THE PERFECT TIME TO TRY A NEW STYLE

If you're already dancing with us, there's no need to re-enrol—your place is secure! But if you've been curious about trying a new style or class, now's a great time to ask. Exploring different dance styles can be a fun way to challenge yourself and discover new passions. We're always happy to help you find what suits you best.

We're also staying open throughout the summer, with lessons continuing as usual. It's a great chance to keep up your dancing, try something new, and stay active.

Enrolment is now open for new students starting in September. If you know someone who might love what we offer, please feel free to share our details—they can get in touch to join us!

★Miss Olivia's Tip of the Month ★

EASY AT-HOME HABITS TO SUPPORT CONFIDENCE AND PROGRESS.

Make a mini practice playlist! Choose 2–3 of your dancer's favourite songs—these could be tracks they hear in class or just tunes they love to move to—and set aside time to dance to them a few times each week. Whether it's stretches, balances, or just free movement, having a familiar routine at home helps build memory, confidence, and musicality over time.

It's a great habit for dancers of all ages and especially helpful for those working toward exams or performances, as it supports consistent practice in a fun, low-pressure way.





Spotlight on Ballerina

A HEARTWARMING
ANIMATED BALLET STORY

Ballerina is a charming animated film about Félicie, a young orphan with dreams of becoming a ballerina in Paris. Filled with beautiful dance sequences and an inspiring story, it captures the passion and dedication behind ballet. It's a lovely watch for dancers of all ages and a great way to celebrate the joy of dance together.

Studio Reminders

- To help build confidence, we ask parents to wait outside the studio after the first week.
- Please wait in the corridor before lessons start to help us stay organised.
- → If your child can't make a lesson, please let us know.
- Don't forget to check your emails for updates!
- We kindly ask for no photography during lessons to stay in line with safeguarding guidelines.

Thanks for helping keep our studio welcoming and running smoothly!



Looking Ahead to August

DANCING, GROWING, AND CELEBRATING TOGETHER

We're staying open throughout the summer holidays, so regular classes continue as normal. If you're around, it's a great chance to stay active and keep progressing. Off on holiday? Just let us know and we'll mark it down.

Following the success of the first, another children's party is booked in soon! These are available for anyone to book—we provide the space, the games, the music, and the dancing. If you're interested in booking one, just get in touch. Visit our website for more info.

We'll also be updating our Saturday timetable in September, and full details will be sent out via email. Please keep an eye on your inbox if you attend Saturday classes.

<u>Aiming High For All</u>

As we move through August, we're excited to welcome new dancers and continue supporting everyone to grow. With more opportunities on the horizon, there's lots to look forward.

Here's to aiming even higher!

Miss Olivia & the Encompass Team

WWW.ENCOMPASSDANCE.CO.UK

@encompassdanceacademy | info@encompassdance.co.uk